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Strongly support SB1589 without further delay. The Willamette River is a treasured 

State and national natural resource. Natural Resources are to be protected for future 

generations. Small craft, kayaks, canoes and Paddle Boards should be able to share 

this waterway without being swamped or churned up. Delay allows further 

destruction. This is Oregon, we preserve our land and water resources. 


